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Dear John 

 
Re: Childrens’ playgrounds at St Crispens’ Green, Killara and Queen Elizabeth Reserve, 
Lindfield 
 
Congratulations to Council on the recent investment in childrens’ playgrounds which we 
understand has been supported by State grant funding and that that funding is continuing.   
 
The playground at St Crispens’ Green, Killara (pictured) has less equipment than in the past 
and as a result is under-utilised. Some of the equipment was damaged by a falling tree and 
not replaced.  In the meantime, no fewer than three new childrens’ day care centres have 
opened in the immediate area (Little Zak’s, Little Giants and Kids Club Child Care). There 
are many families with children in Albert Drive backing onto the reserve and in other nearby 
streets.  

  
The woodchip base on the playground is also starting to decompose. 
 
The playground at Queen Elizabeth Reserve is partially fenced but not secure on all sides. 
We have in the past propsed that this fencing be reviewed and completed.  
 
We look forward to your advice 

 
Julian Ledger 
President 
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